
This project is what is referred to as a Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) Revenue Sharing
project. Revenue Sharing projects are projects where partial funding is provided by VDOT to help
localities improve transportation and connectivity in their respective communities. County planners
and engineers prepare project submissions for VDOT funding. In this case, our project was selected
over dozens of other projects from around the Commonwealth. 

Revenue Sharing projects are a great way to provide responsible stewardship for County taxpayers by
maximizing our investments in this important infrastructure. In this case, VDOT is providing 50% of the
funding to execute this project, and that means the County is getting twice the project for our funding
investment on this project. 

@AlbemarleCounty

All lane closures will occur between 9 am - 4 pm (entrances/exits to schools should not be
impacted during busy hours of the day)
No lane closures will occur during peak hours, overnight, holidays, or weekends 
Dates are subject to change depending on weather and unforeseen field conditions 
Expect flagging operations & rumble strips

UPCOMING SIDEWALK CONSTRUCTION
PROJECT & TRAFFIC IMPACTS

Construction activity anticipated between 9/20-12/17 
Lane closures anticipated between 10/4-11/23

Please observe all traffic measures and keep our workers safe!

www.albemarle.org/sidewalkprojects

We are excited to announce the start of important pedestrian safety &
sidewalk improvements on Rio Road. Traffic will be impacted during

construction. Please see below for details.

http://www.albemarle.org/sidewalkprojects
https://twitter.com/AlbemarleCounty

